
 
 

 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to welcome your child to our fourth grade class for the 2020 school year at 
Cornelia F. Bradford School, PS#16.  We look forward to a productive and enjoyable year 
working with your child. The following is a list of supplies your child will need. ​Please label 
each item with your child’s name and Room Number 

● 5 notebooks 
● 3 pocket folders 
● 1 pack of wide-ruled lined paper 
● 1 pack of white copy paper 
● #2 Pencils (at least 10) 
● Erasers 
● Sharpener 
● Pencil case/storage box (not too 

big) -- storage space is ​VERY​ limited 
● Erasable pens (black or blue ink 

only) 
● Disinfectant spray (cleaner) 
● Small basket to keep items in (large 

enough to hold their books) 
*in an effort to keep children from 
touching each others items we ask 
each child to have their own “cubby” 
to be placed under their seats and 
carried with them from class to 
class to avoid contact  

● 2 highlighters (different colors) 
● 4-pack dry-erase markers (black) 
● Dry eraser 
● Tissue box 
● Paper towels 
● Disinfectant wipes 
● Hand sanitizer 
● Post-Its “sticky notes” 
● 1 box Ziploc bags (“sandwich” size) 
● 1 box Ziploc bags (“storage” size) 
● Reusable/unbreakable water bottle 
● Personal headphones/earbuds - ​to 

be the responsibility of your child - 
kept in the lockable lockers 

● Face mask, plus an extra in case 
something happens to first one 

● Hand soap - each child should 
have their own for trips to the 
bathroom - it will be stored in a 
ziplock bag in their cubbies (small 
bottles only) 

 
Students will receive a homework planner (Agenda) in September and will be given time 
to copy all of their homework assignments each day.  
 
Also, your child should read DAILY for 20-30 minutes to strengthen his/her reading 
stamina and comprehension. Children will begin multiplication facts almost immediately in 
September. Please have your child begin to memorize facts 1-12 during the summer. 
 
We look forward to having a wonderful and productive year teaching your child. Have a 
safe and happy summer! 
 
 
Sincerely, 



Fourth Grade Team  
cadalla@jcboe.org  
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